Kimberly Tyson

From: Denise Suits

Sent: Thursday, February 14, 2019 9:41 AM
To: Kimberly Tyson

Subject: The Legacy

Importance: High

Good Morning Kim,

Here is the rep'ly from Orange County on the road names for the legacy. Sweet Briar Lane and Falls Overlook cannot be
used. Waterfall Pointe will be ok because it is not an exact duplicate and it will not affect the mail. The Post Office will
kick out any roads that are duplicate now and will not allow mail delivery.

Thanks,
Denise

From: Margaret Jones [mailto:mjones@orangecountync.gov]
Sent: Thursday, February 14, 2019 9:10 AM

To: Denise Suits <denise.suits@chathamnc.org>

Subject: [Ext] RE: [Alias for thicks] Road Names

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Chatham County network. Do not reply, click links, or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. When in doubt, please call the sender (do not use the number listed on the

email in question).

Thanks and sorry to be late getting back to you.
Margaret Jones, GIS Technician Il
919-245-2287

Orange County Tax Administration- Land Records GIS Division
228 S. Churton Suite 200 / PO 8181 / Hillsborough NC 27278

From: Denise Suits [mailto:denise.suits@chathamnc.org]
Sent: Wednesday, February 13, 2019 10:28 AM

To: Britney Pendleton; Margaret Jones; Dwane Brinson
Subject: [Alias for thicks] Road Names

Good Morning Ladies,

Will you please check to see if the following are duplicates for Orange County?
Sweet Briar Lane — Duplicate

Stone Bridge Crossing — OK

Legacy Falls Drive — OK

Waterfall Pointe — NO (We have a street that sounds like it!)



Falls Overlook - Duplicate
Thanks for your assistance and have a blessed day!

Denise



